Kenneth J. Hopkins Anthony Moretti
Mayor Acting Director of Public Works
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
CITY HALL, ROOM 109
869 PARK AVENUE
CRANSTON, RHODE ISLAND 02910
May 13, 2022

Garofalo & Associates
85 Corliss Street

PO Box 6145
Providence, RI 02940

Re: Sewer Availability Request
20 Goddard Drive
(Plat 13 / Lot 39)

Dear Property Owner:

The City of Cranston has reviewed the correspondence request from Garofalo Associates,
dated May 6, 2022 for sewer availability for the above referenced project. This letter is to
inform you that sewer is available to be connected to an existing gravity sewer main within
Goddard Drive.

Please find the enclosed Veolia Water, NA Availability of Service Letter, dated May 9, 2022
for your reference. Please note this is not an authorization letter for your sewer. Sewer
design review meeting the requirements of Annex A - Design of Sewers is required.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 401-780-3173.

Sincerely,

Edward Tally
Environmental Program Manager

CC:  Anthony Moretti., Acting Director of Public Works;
Jason Pezzullo, Cranston Planning
John Ayotte, Veolia Water
James Thomas, Veolia Water
Earl Salisbury, Veolia Water

(401) 780-3175 FAX (401)780-3176



VEOLIA WATER NORTH AMERICA Tel. : 401-467-7210
VE 0 L'A 140 Pettaconsett Avenue Fax : 401-781-5260
Cranston, RI 02920 www.veoliawaterna.com
WATER
May 9, 2022

Mr. Edward Tally

Environmental Program Manager
City of Cranston

869 Park Avenue

Cranston, Rhode Island 02910

Re: Availability of Sewer Service Letter
Major Land Development
20 Goddard Drive

Dear Mr. Tally,

Veolia Water, Cranston, Rhode Island (VW) has received a request for sewer availability dated May 6,
2022 from Garofalo Associates for the above referenced location. The project is in the conceptual
stage however, a warehouse use is delineated on the submitted plan set. And, an estimated sewer
impact of 4,500gpd was provided. Our records indicate that sewer is available and located within
Goddard Drive as delineated on the Pocasset Part 6 Sheet 57 as built.

Please note this is not an approval of sewer service and/or connection. Should this project move
forward, a complete set of design plans, calculations and specifications meeting the requirement
outlined the Sewer Use Ordinance and Annex A, Design of Sewers as amended shall be submitted for
review and approval. And, any use requiring fats, oils, grease (FOG) removal shall be reviewed by the
City of Cranston pretreatment consultant through the City’s Building Officials Department.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office at (401) 942-2121.

Sincerely,
Veolia Water

! UA/X/

John E. Ayofte
Assistant Project Manager

xc: Earl Salisbury, Veolia Project Manager
James Thomas, Veolia Collections Systems Supervisor
Alfred Tutela, Tutela Engineering Associates
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